
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Notice of Meeting Change 

 

Economic Development Authority 

The Economic Development Authority will have a scheduled meeting for December 12, 

2019 at 2:00pm.  The location for the meeting has been changed to the MBP Office at 

676 Independence Parkway, Suite 220, Chesapeake, Virginia  23320. 

 

For additional information, please contact Steven Wright at 382-8040.  
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